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Bob Bagnall Writes and Speaks on his “Soft Dollars” Topic
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Bob Bagnall’s article, “Soft Dollars: A Review and Update,” was published in Schwab Institutional’s
Compliance Review (July 2002). Bagnall was also the featured speaker in the Schwab Institutional
Online Learning Live Webcast on July 24, 2002, entitled “Soft Dollars — Staying on Top of Changing
Regulatory Standards.”
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